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CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular Regarding Carmel Day Celebration (Pre-Primary) 

Date: 12-07-2023 

 

Dear parents, 

Greeting from Carmel Academy! 

The Feast of our Lady of Mount Carmel will be celebrated by the pre-primary Carmelites 

on 14th July 2023. 

Teachers have planned a cultural extravaganza dedicating the day to Mother Mary. 

Children will be participating in various programs showcasing the glory of Mother 

Mary. We have also arranged for a class activity for all the levels in pre -primary. 

Please be informed that all the pre- primary children will come in any casual color dress. 

With this celebration the school hopes to be filled with laughter, presence of joy and 

oneness. 

We are looking forward for your cooperation to make this celebration a success. 

 

Warms regards, 

Principal 

 


